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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 2241 exempts all municipally owned utilities serving a 

population of 10,000 people or less from paying for costs related to the removal of municipally 

owned utilities located in public right-of-way due to state highway or turnpike construction 

projects.   

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure increases includes all municipally owned utilities, not just water in the Oklahoma 

Department of Transportation's (ODOT) removal and relocation costs when the services are 

located in a right-of-way when ODOT is working within the right-of-way. There will likely be 

some increase in costs to ODOT from this change as it expands the costs on ODOT to all utilities 

in towns under 10,000 in population per the last decennial census, instead of just water utilities. 

Therefore, there will likely be a fiscal impact to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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